     NEWSLETTER 12 NOVEMBER 25-29
Dear parents,
                       I hope you are enjoying your long weekend with your beloved family; I would like also to thank you for sending the food for our Thanksgiving meal. The kids were very happy and they enjoyed the day and their meal.
This week we will be doing the following:
Language Arts: Letter Kk with its sound and vocabulary (kite, king, key, kettle, koala bear, kitchen, kangaroo, kiwi, Kamal).
Review other letters.
 We will be tracing upper and lower case Kk, coloring cutting and sticking Koala bear. We are also watching nice educational videos in class like (bounce patrol letter k), (squiggling letter k) and (olive and the rhyme rescue crew letter.
Math: Number 10, will be doing some counting and matching, watching Charlie and the number 10.
Science: will be talking about the weather and the weather conditions (hot-sunny-cold-cloudy-rainy) and the suitable clothing.
QUICK REMINDERS:
*Kindly send a full winter change of cloth to be kept in the classroom for any circumstances.
* I will be collecting November reading logs by the 1st of December, you still have a chance to read and color and receive a Tiger Award this month.
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Don’t forget to send the library books by Monday.
Thank you
Ms.Nouran



